
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5&6 Residential Trip to York, 26th – 28th June 2023 
 

We are excited to be proposing a school residential visit to York for Year 5 & 6 pupils. This trip will be 
jam-packed full of different activities to offer a wonderful and engaging learning experience. 
 

The trip will be 3 days and 2 nights costing £397.00 per pupil (prices may vary depending on final 
numbers). The itinerary promises to include a number of exciting visits to different events and activities 
in and around the wonderful, historic city of York. There are only 39 places available, with places only 
being secure once a deposit has been made. 
 

This price includes all elements of the trip, including - executive coach travel, full board accommodation 
at a selected hotel in York, group travel insurance, visits to all attractions such as the castle and the 
dungeons, a ride on a sightseeing riverboat cruise and all evening entertainment. 
 

To secure a place for your child on this trip, a non-refundable deposit of £40.00 is required, along with 
the completed permission slip by Friday 21st October 2022. A further payment of £180.00 by Tuesday 
31st January 2023 is required, followed by a final payment of approximately £177.00 by March 2023.  If 
you wish to make interim payments between the dates outlined above you are welcome to - please 
contact the school office. 
 
If financing the trip is a cause for concern, then please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in 
confidence with the school business manager Dawn King.  Payments can be paid online at 
www.scopay.com if you haven’t registered yet then you can request a copy of your registration code 
and setup information from the school office.  You can also pay cash to your child’s class teacher in an 
envelope marked with your child’s name or handed in at the school office.  
 
The trip is being booked through NST Travel, the UK's leading educational travel company for schools. 
With more than 45 years’ experience, they will be working closely with us during the whole tour 
planning process to ensure that your child will get the very best learning experience whilst away. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs C Smith or the school office.  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PERMISSION SLIP 
Year 5 & 6 York Visit June 2023 
 

Pupil’s name - 
 

Class - 
 

I wish to reserve a place for my child on this trip. 
 

Name ………………………………………………………………         Signature ……………………………………………………………… 
 

Please return this completed slip by Friday 21st October 2022.  Please note cancellation charges may apply should 
you cancel your child’s place on the tour. 

 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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